         Friday 6th March
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,

Classes 4 & 5 are intending on visiting Magna Science and Adventure Centre (Rotherham) on Tuesday 31st March.
Whilst there, children will get to explore the Air, Earth, Fire and Water zones and deepen their scientific knowledge and understanding of the world.
Year 4 will also be taking part in workshops focused on sound,  solids and liquids and gases,, whilst Year 5 enjoy workshops on properties of materials and magnetism – as linked to our respective curriculums this year.
The cost of the trip, including coaches, should be £14 per child, however, the school will part-subsidise the trip.  Therefore, we are asking parents for a contribution of just £5 per child.
In order for your child to attend, you must complete the permission slip below and return by 20th March.
On the day, children are expected to wear their school uniform as normal.  If your child receives a free school meal, then a packed lunch will be provided.
Many thanks,

Mr Bown & Miss Piponides
Year 4 and Year 5 Teachers

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I give/do not give permission for _______________________________to attend Magna Science Adventure Centre on Tuesday 31st March 2020.
I include a contribution of £5 towards the cost of the trip.

